

The Birthday Book Club is a great way to celebrate your child's birthday or half birthday and help support the Galatas Elementary Library. We have partnered with Bound to Stay Bound, one of our library book vendors, so book selections can be made directly from the website.

- Your child's name will be on a book plate on the inside cover for as long as the book is in our library collection. (Please do not send a book you purchased on your own. Our books are library bound and preapproved to join our collection.)
- Your child will be the first person to check out the book. And when it's returned, it will be placed on the library shelves for all Galatas students to enjoy for years to come.
- Their picture will also be taken with the book and displayed on the BBC bulletin board and shown on the hallway TVs.

## This is how it works:

- 1. Click on the link that takes you directly to our Birthday Book Club site on Bound the Stay Bound. <a href="https://www.btsb.com/sosl/galataselementary2">https://www.btsb.com/sosl/galataselementary2</a>
- 2. Select "Donate Now" and choose the perfect book to celebrate your child this year. You will be asked to enter your child's name for the bookplate that will be added to the inside of the book.
- 3. Pay for the book online.

Once your purchase has been processed, the book will be sent directly to our Galatas Library! When the donated book arrives, your child's picture will be taken with the book and added to the Birthday Book Club bulletin board. Their picture will also be shown on the hallway TVs and the book will be checked out to them to enjoy! They will also receive a Birthday Book Club bookmark.

Thank you for supporting the Galatas Library!